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They are to do good, to be rich in good works,                                          

to be generous and ready to share.                                                                                       

1 Timothy 6:18 

Thank you for your prayers and support!  

The Walking Tall (WT) family Christmas party was 

a wonderful evening filled with joy. We began the 

celebration by singing cheerful Christmas songs 

together. We were lucky to have friends who 

made delicious food and others who served it 

with love. It truly felt like a warm gathering with 

loved ones! In the background, the joyful sound 

of fellowship filled the air, and despite the frigid 

temperatures, most everyone enjoyed many fun 

hayrides, complete with lights and music. The 

scattered Hot Wheels cars thrilled the children, 

their eyes gleaming with excitement as they ea-

gerly chose their favorites, looking forward to 

taking these little treasures home.  

To cap off the evening, each young man received 

an excellent gift: a tool bag filled with tools, a 

stocking cap, and a beautiful student study Bible. 

This thoughtful gift was generously funded by an 

alumnus who once participated in the Walking 

Tall program. He is grateful for the support he 

received from WT and has impressed us all with 

his commitment to giving back. Our goal is to 

build long-lasting relationships between these 

young men and God-fearing mentors, who will 

guide them to become strong individuals for           

generations to come.   

If you haven’t ever supported Walking Tall, please consider a one time donation or regular monthly      
donation to support and continue offering many skills to these young men. Thank you so much!                
Walking Tall: PO Box 3789 Central Point, OR 97502 or walkingtallso.org for online donations. 




